
Shan Cretin is the General Secretary of the 
American Friends Service Committee. Prior to 
her appointment in 2010, she served as Director 
of the AFSC’s Pacific Southwest Region for seven 
years, responsible for programs in Southern 

California, Hawaii, Arizona, and New Mexico. She has served 
as Clerk of Pacific Yearly Meeting, co-founded the Los Angeles 
chapter of Alternatives to Violence Project, and serves on the board 
of directors of The California Endowment.  She is a graduate of 
and has taught at  the Massachusetts Institute of Technology and 
Yale University and has also taught at Harvard University, West 
China Medical University, Shanghai Medical University, and the 
University of California at Los Angeles.

Letting our
   Lives Speak 
What AFSC and Friends Can  
Learn from Each Other

Wednesday, May 7th

7:00 p.m.
Berkeley Friends Church
1600 Sacramento Street
Berkeley, CA 94702
 
Join us to hear Shan Cretin, sojourning member of Santa 
Monica Friends Meeting and former clerk of Pacific Yearly 
Meeting and of Santa Monica Meeting, speak on what 
the American Friends Service Committee and Quaker 
Meetings can learn from each other.

RSVP to events@afsc.org or (215) 241-5736


